
 

  

     
 

 

Freedom of Information Request FOI 22-482 19th October 2022 
 

 

Under the Freedom of Information Act, please provide a formal response 

from the Aneurin Bevan Health Board (ABHB) to the following question :  
 

1. How many times has a male Aneurin Bevan Health Board Senior 
Management Team Member (Executive Director) visited an ABHB 

patient's home, without prior notice / arrangements, on 1 
September 2022? 

The Health Board can confirm that no male Aneurin Bevan Health Board 
Senior Management Team Members (Executive Directors) visited an Aneurin 

Bevan University Health Board patient's home on 1st September 2022. 
 


